
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sanders, John [mailto:sandersj@hendrix.edu]  
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 9:39 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: swine operations adjacent to Buffalo river 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I am opposed to any swine operation adjacent to the Buffalo river. The river and the jobs it provides are 
too important to take a risk of contaminating it due to an accidental release of waste. This is a National 
and not merely a state waterway. Please protect the waterway and the jobs and tax paying businesses 
that depend on it remaining pure. 
 
Sincerely, 
John and Jody Sanders 
270 Pickles gap rd 
conway, AR 72032 
 


